Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Vaccine Update from Franklin County Public Health

Franklin County Public Health has received a vaccine allotment to
offer first doses of COVID-19 vaccine, by appointment only, to people
65 years or older and those with severe congenital, developmental or
early onset disorders. For details about scheduling, use the
bit.ly/vax2normal link instead of the regular FCPH website.

Appointments are being taken for Wednesday, Feb. 24; Thursday,
Feb. 25; and Friday, Feb. 26.

While the vaccine supply is limited, many other providers also have
some doses available for people in this Phase 1B group. Those
eligible are encouraged to check with their primary care provider,
hospital system or pharmacy to see whether vaccine is available.

To locate another vaccine provider, visit the Ohio Department of
Health’s website at https://vaccine.coronavirus.ohio.gov/
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